
MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Education
THRU: Dr. Mike Dominguez, Superintendent
FROM: Josh Guymon, Deputy Superintendent
DAT E: 05/19/2025
RE: KASB Contract

ISSUE: 

USD 457’s contract with KASB is up for renewal. 

BACKGROUND:

Last year when the Board of Education approved KASB they asked if we would share 
at a meeting our thoughts on the product before it was purchased again.

ALTERNATIVES:
1.  Fund the KASB Contract

2. Do not fund the KASB Contract

RECOMMENDATION:
We recommend funding the contract

FISCAL NOTE:
$ 15,498.80 for membership and $2,750 for LAF, a total of $18,248.80

ATTACHMENTS:
KASB Invoices and LAF Contract


